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Grenfell
Memory
Project



What is the Grenfell Memory Project?  

The Memory Project is a series of initiatives to collectively 
remember and honour the lives lost in the Grenfell Tower 
tragedy and create a lasting legacy.

As part of the civil Settlement Agreement in March 2023, 
London Fire Brigade (LFB) pledged £8.25 million to create  
a Memory Project that honours those lost and establishes  
a lasting legacy. Now, we would value your input to take  
this forward.

London Fire Brigade wants to work with you

We are deeply committed to engaging with the  
immediate family members* of those who lost their  
lives in the Grenfell Tower tragedy, survivors, and  
the wider Grenfell community.

We’re seeking your ideas and feedback to ensure it 
reflects the aspirations and priorities of loved ones  
left behind, survivors and the Grenfell community.

*	Immediate family members of the deceased refers to the following relatives of those  
	who lost their lives in the Grenfell Tower tragedy – spouse or partner; parents; children; 

		 siblings; grandparents; grandchildren: children of siblings; family nominated relatives.



Share your ideas online 
Use our online form to contribute privately and at your 
convenience: london-fire.gov.uk/memory-project/

How you can get involved
Co-design the Grenfell Memory Project  
through the following options:

Book a private meeting
Arrange a one-to-one consultation with our Consultation  
and Engagement Lead, Angela Basoah. 

Email: grenfell.engagement@london-fire.gov.uk 

Call or text: 07385 382 580 
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Spread the word 
Encourage others to get involved and share their perspectives. 



Together, we can create a meaningful legacy.
You can request a translation of this leaflet by emailing:  
grenfell.engagement@london-fire.gov.uk 

Learn more 
For full details about the Grenfell Memory  
Project, scan the QR code or visit:  
london-fire.gov.uk/memory-project/


